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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - Election of Officers 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
According to the bylaws for the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District election of officers is to be held in September. 
Currently Yvonne Shirk is President (since 2015 election), Jesse Hartmann is Vice President (and has been since joining the 
Board in 2016, (filling in for Mike Murphy) and Dave Raby is Secretary/Treasurer (Secretary since 2017 and Treasurer since 
2015). 

Bylaws call for the election of a President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and Assistant Treasurer. 

Attachments 
LMRWD Bylaws 

Recommended Action 
Hold election of officers for the Board of Managers, in accordance with the Bylaws 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Monday, September 17, 2018 

Please note the meeting date has changed from Wednesday to 

Monday and the meeting will be held at the Scott County 

Law Enforcement Center, 301 Fuller Street South, Shakopee 




















